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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that at least one of the commissioners on the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis
Commission must know about public health. The Act starts when it passes. (Flesch Readability
Score: 68.7).

Requires at least one of the commissioners of the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission to have
a background in public health.

Declares an emergency, effective on passage.
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